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COMMUNITY ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

INSTALLATION OF TRUNK WATER MAINS IN W. 60TH ST.  

AND THE SURROUNDING AREA 
 

PROJECT ID: MED609(609B) 

Borough: Manhattan                           August 18th, 2015 

CONNECTION PIT ACTIVITIES  
On W.62nd Street 

Beginning on or about August 24th, 2015 

 

Beginning on/about Monday August 24th, 2015, and continuing for approximately 1-2 weeks, the NYC 

Department of Design and Construction (DDC) will be excavating two (2) connection pits on W.62nd Street 

between Columbus Avenue and Amsterdam Avenue.  

 

WHY IS THIS WORK BEING DONE?  

This work is being performed for the microtunnel pipe installation; this will assist in proper pipe alignment.  

Please note: All connection pit excavations will be restored upon completion.  

 

 

 

COMMUNITY IMPACTS DURING CONNECTION PIT EXCAVATIONS 

The following are temporary impacts while the work is being performed: 

 Each work location will be active for only 2-4 days; 

 Parking may be restricted in certain locations; 

 Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times. 
 

 
 

 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your patience while we rebuild NYC’s 

infrastructure. 
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